
6} McGill College Ave., 
Montreal, Sept. 24th, 1923»

Sir A. W. Currie,
Principal McGill University, 
Montreal.

Dear Sir:

Herewith please find membership 
card for the balance of the year.

We are moving to our new quarters 
at 63 McGill College Ave., immedi­
ately, and hope to have the plea­
sure of your visit shortly.

When making your first visit at 
the new quarters your executive 
committee and myself particularly 
would appreciate any suggestion 
as we are very anxious to secure 
cooperation from all members so 
that we can make our club rooms 
equal to any in the city.

bn. Treasuer.

Yours very truly,

GHB/AL


